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Bibliography of 

Sherburne Friend Cook 

EDITORS NOTE: The following bibliog­
raphy of Sherburne Friend Cook is thought to 
include all works published and now in press. 
It was essentially compiled by Cook himself, 
and was made available from the Cook papers 
through the courtesy of Woodrow Borah, 
University of California, Berkeley, and the 
Cook family. A few additions, primarily 
references to material now in press, were 
supplied by Borah, William Sturtevanl of the 
Smithsonian Institution, and the University of 
California Press. The bibliography shows the 
transition of Cook's research interests over 

forty years, beginning in 1926 in biochemical 
physiology, and developing into historical 
demography of the Indian populations of 
California, Mexico, and other parts of the New 
World. This ultimate direction was signalled 

already in 1935 with his paper on the "Diseases 
of the Indians of Lower California in the 
Eighteenth Century." A long the way there were 
side journeys into such diverse subjects as the 
physical and chemical analysis of archaeologi­
cal residues, histology of bone and the process 
offossilization, archaeological dating by chem­
ical means, the history of Spanish and Mexican 
explorations in central California, the history 
of medicine, and others, comprising, to use 
Woodrow Borah's phrase, "a remarkable 
intellectual odyssey." A partial bibliography 
emphasizing papers of anthropological and 
historical nature was published by Borah in an 
obituary of Sherburne Friend Cook, which 
appeared in the Hispanic American Historical 
Review (1975, Vol. 35. No. 4, pp. 749-759). 
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